COMMONWEALTH oF VIRGINIA
=TATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

RICHMOND

May 8, 1942

Mr. William T. Smith, Chairman
Loudoun County School Board

Leesburg, Virginia
My dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for your invitation to attend the exercises at
the dedication of the Douglass High School on May 15.

I wish very much that I could be present, but previous
engagements make it necessary for me to be in another
part of the State on that date.

jith best wishes,

rad
: Dabney S. aster

Superintendent Public Instruction




